
CAUTION NOTICE 

No.AIIMS/MG/Admin/Recruitment/03/2023                  Date: 24.02.2023 

 

 It has come to the notice of Competent Authority that some 

people/officers are trying to deceive candidates who have applied or 

appeared for Interview/Waitlisted candidates/General public, 

promising them of jobs regarding direct recruitment in AIIMS 

Mangalagiri.  

 Please beware of fraudulent people/officers spreading information 

/promising jobs in the name of AIIMS Mangalagiri.  

 This is to inform the General Public/Candidates who have applied or 

appeared for interview of various posts at AIIMS Mangalagiri, that direct 

recruitment process is conducted by the recruitment cell of AIIMS 

Mangalagiri only and the information is made available in AIIMS 

Mangalagiri official website www.aiimsmangalagiri.edu.in. 

 Therefore, Candidates are hereby cautioned against such 

information/promises by fraudulent people/officers. Any person 

dealing with such unscrupulous elements will be doing so at his/her 

own risk & cost and AIIMS Mangalagiri is no way responsible for the 

consequences thereof.  

 

For authentic information of recruitment process, the candidate(s) may 

please visit the www.aiimsmangalagiri.edu.in or may e-mail to 

recruitment@aiimsmangalagiri.edu.in. 

 

          

           
       Sd/- 

Faculty Incharge, 
Recruitment Cell 

            AIIMS Mangalagiri 


